Volume 4, Issue 2

August 2020

Sacred Kearl Ladies Auxiliary

Auxiliary Meeting in PLC-Room C at 6:30 Begin w/ Prayer@ 6:15



President

Laurie Malagarie

Vice President

Candy Primeaux

Recording Secretary

Chris Chatagnier

Corr. Secretary

Pam DuBois

Treasurer

Faye Morvant

Trustees

Donna Martin

Rita Montet

Parliamentarian

Vickie Boutte

Upcoming Events:

Next Meeting: Canceled

With the COVID numbers climbing, the Officers decided to cancel meetings until the state is able to go into Phase 3. Please keep Judy Tilly and her husband John in your prayers. We will continue to pray for the health and well being of all our parish families.

For all who have contracted coronavirus,

We pray for care and healing.

For those who are particularly vulnerable,

We pray for safety and protection.

For all who experience fear or anxiety,
We pray for peace of mind and spirit.

For affected families who are facing difficult decisions between food on the table or public safety, We pray for policies that recognize their plight.

For those who do not have adequate health insurance,

We pray that no family will face financial burdens alone.

For those who are afraid to access care due to immigration status,

We pray for recognition of the God-given dignity of all.

For our brothers and sisters around the world.

We pray for shared solidarity.

For public officials and decisionmakers,

We pray for wisdom and guidance.

Father, during this time may your Church be a sign of hope, comfort and love to all.

Grant peace.

Grant comfort.

Grant healing.

Be with us, Lord.

Amen.

Dues

If you have yet to send your dues in, kindly remit as soon as you are able to:

Fave Morvant

511 South Bernard Road

Broussard, LA 70518

Designer Purse Bingo —Postponed

Thanks to those members who responded to the question of interest in a raffle. The response was mixed. But again, due to the current situation with regard to the virus, the decision to not hold a raffle was made by the officers. We hope the community will be in a healthier and in a better economic state after the first of

LLAA Status

The LLAA has canceled upcoming activities. Please Pray for Beverly Hains, a Past President of the LLAA and her husband Johnny, They have both been diagnosed with COVID 19 and Ms. Beverly also has pneumonia.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

†8/1 Shirley Perrodin

+8/3 Janet Ray

†8/23 Laurie Malagarie

+8/27 Judith Tilly

★8/30 Colette Anzalone

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY!

- **★**8/5 Marie Ducote-Comeaux
- +8/8 Lori Fangue
- †8/17 Glenda Serio
- **†** 8/28 Betty Short
- †8/29 Pam DuBois

